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Chair Jama, Vice-Chair Bonham, and members of the committee: 

 

Please pass Senate Bill 1166. It is not fair that right now in Washington State they 

enjoy all the fair benefits and we don’t here in Oregon, I see no reason at all why that 

is happening. We have been treated unfairly for far too long by UBER and we are 

counting on the legislature to make things right. All that we are asking for us to be 

treated fairly, just like our neighbors to the north. Is that too much to ask?? Thank you 

very much for helping us. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Roger Khoury 

Oregon Uber driver  


